
HONIG MAN 
Honigman Miller Schwartz and Cohn LLP 
Attorneys and Counselors 

May 23,2016 

Sara A. Forster, Health Physicist Licensing Reviewer 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission- Region III 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
2443 Warrenville Rd.- Ste. 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 
sara.forster@nrc.gov 

Re: Alpena Regional Medical Center, Materials License No. 21-17754-01 

Dear Ms. Forster: 

Becky Friedrick Glitman 

(313) 465--7378 
Fax: (313) 465-7379 

bglitman@honigman.com 

Via Email 

This letter confirms that the notice of the transaction between Alpena Regional Medical 
Center, the holder ofMaterials License No. 21-17754-01 and MidMichigan Health as described 
in the letter dated March 2, 2016, was completed on April 1, 2016. As noted in that letter, the 
name of the licensee is now MidMichigan Medical Center-Alpena. 

Please let me know if you require any additional information to complete this update. 

21740031.1 

Very truly yours, 

HONIGMAN MILLER SCHWARTZ AND COHN LLP r:? 
'-f)~/A_,u_d~ 4 /~ 
Becky Frie[idck Glitman 
Associate 

2290 First National Building· 660 Woodward Avenue· Detroit, Michigan 48226-3506 
Detroit ·Ann Arbor • Bloomfield Hills · Chicago · Kaltututzoo • Lansing 



Forster, Sara 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Attachments: 

Hi Sara, 

Glitman, Becky Friedrick <bglitman@honigman.com> 
Monday, May 23, 2016 1:36 PM 
Forster, Sara 
[Externai_Sender] RE: Inquiry response concerning Transfer of Control Action for Alpena 
Regional Medical Center, NRC Lie. No. 21-17754-01, CN590313 
ARMC Medical Group Cardiology Associates.pdf; Alpena Regional Medical Center.pdf 

Attached please find the documentation you requested on our phone call this morning. Please let me know if you need 
anything else to complete the updates for these licenses. 

Thank you, 

Becky 

From: Glitman, Becky Friedrick [mailto:bglitman@honigman.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 2:53 PM 
To: Forster, Sara 
Subject: RE: Inquiry response concerning Transfer of Control Action for Alpena Regional Medical Center, NRC Lie. No. 
21-17754-01, CN590313 

Hi Sara, 

Attached is the additional notice of a change of control related to the Alpena Regional Medical Center and MidMichigan 
transaction. Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Becky 

From: Forster, Sara [mailto:Sara.Forster@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2016 5:37 PM 
To: Glitman, Becky Friedrick 
Cc: Parker, Bryan; Tomczak, Tammy 
Subject: RE: Inquiry response concerning Transfer of Control Action for Alpena Regional Medical Center, NRC Lie. No. 
21-17754-01, CN590313 

Dear Becky: 

I have completed an initial review of the March 2, 2016 letter (ML 16063A47 4; received at the U.S. NRC Region 
Ill office on March 3, 2016) from the above referenced licensee requesting NRC consent to a Transfer of 
Control (TOC). You need not submit the original versions of the signed documents for this action. The 
incoming request will be posted at our website: 

http://www.nrc.gov/about-nrc/regulatorv/adjudicatorv/hearing-license-applications.html#transfer 
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